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STATUS UPDATE 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and files this Status Update in response to the Commission’s Order 

Directing Filing, stating:  

1. Staff has been waiting for information from the Company that is necessary 

to determine its reasonable cost of service.  The Company supplied a portion of this 

information on July 24, 2014, and has indicated that the remaining data will be provided 

on or before July 28, 2014. 

2. Staff does not wish to request suspension of the proposed tariffs at this 

time.  However, if Staff does not receive the remaining information in a timely manner, 

Staff will request that the proposed tariffs be suspended prior to effective date of August 

10, 2014.   

WHEREFORE, the Staff submits this Status Update for the Commission’s 

information and consideration. 

 

 

 



Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Whitney Hampton  
Whitney Hampton    #64886 
Associate Staff Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9265 (Fax) 
Whitney.Hampton@psc.mo.gov 
 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I certify that a true and accurate copy of the foregoing was mailed, electronically 
mailed, or hand-delivered to all parties to this cause on this 24th day of July, 2014. 

 
/s/ Whitney Hampton  
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